
From: Peter Capell  

Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 12:58 PM 

To: Katie DeVore  

Cc: City Council Members (GRP) <CityCouncilGRP@cityofcamas.us>; Phil Bourquin 

<PBourquin@cityofcamas.us>; Curleigh (Jim) Carothers <jcarothers@cityofcamas.us> 

Subject: FW: Parking in Downtown Camas 
 

Hi Katie, 
 

I received your request. The City of Camas has an appointed Parking Commission. We are forwarding 

your request to that committee to review your request and make a recommendation to City Council. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Pete 
 

Pete Capell 

City Administrator 

 
616 NE 4th Avenue 

Camas, WA 98607 

(360) 834-6864 

pcapell@cityofcamas.us 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Katie DeVore"  

Date: Fri, Mar 16, 2018 at 6:05 PM -0700 

Subject: Parking in Downtown Camas 

To: "City Council Members (GRP)" <CityCouncilGRP@cityofcamas.us> 

 Dear City Council Members, 
 

I have been living in downtown Camas for 9 months now. It’s a wonderful place to live; 

however, during my time living here my boyfriend and I have accumulated three parking tickets. 

I have grown up in Camas my whole life and I am in full support of the city, but finding parking 

for where I live and moving my car every two hours has been quite a task. 
 

I’m hoping that there is a quick and easy resolution to my problem. Possibly the solution is a 

certain place I can park or exemption from tickets in a designated location? I understand the 

solution is fully dependent on your decision and am more than happy to attend an upcoming city 

council meeting if necessary.  
 

Please let me know how you would like me to proceed or give me a call or email response if you 

have any additional questions. 
 

Thank you for your time.  
 

Best Regards, 
 

-Katie DeVore 


